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PHILIP AMIN 

55 JOHN STREET 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10038 

INSURANCE CONSULTANT March 24, 1969 

Dear Rabbi Lam; 

I am taking the opporturity to inform you that the 
Rabbi Jacob Joseph School ~~ the Mother Yeshiva has purchased 
land on West 56th Street near Lincoln Center, upon which a 
new edifice will be erected for our Institution of Learning. 

Hence your esteemed Jewish Center and the Mother Yeshiva 
will become sister institutions on the West Side. I know 
that all of us working together will make our new building 
a reality in the near future, 

With best wiskes for a Chag Kosher V'Somiach, 

Very sincerely yours, 

Viva 
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P.S. We are enclosing a brochure which describes the proposed 
new structure, 

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm 
131 West 86th St., 
New York City


